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Winkler Bible Camp's fall Kids Zone semester is about to begin and 

things are changing a fair bit for us. Unfortunately, we are unable to run a 

Morden site for Kids Zone this year. We had a good run but we haven’t 

found enough traction for the program to continue. That being said, Kids 

Zone is still running in Winkler and if you have kids grade 1-6 who need 

something to do on Saturday mornings, we would be ecstatic to see them 

come out! Our Winkler site starts on September 20th from 10:00-11:30AM 

at Winkler Elementary School and we’re always hoping for more kids to 

come out and join us for the fun. Get ready for an awesome time of 

singing, games, prizes, and creative Bible teaching. For more information 

visit www.winklerbiblecamp.com or get in touch with Jordan Phillips via 

email (kidszone@winklerbiblecamp.com) or phone (204-325-9519). 

Want to volunteer?  If you’re in grade 7 or older and still want to be a part 

of the fun, we’re having an introductory meeting for all of our volunteers 

on Monday, September 8th at 3:30PM in the youth room of Grace 

Mennonite Church and we would love to see you there! 

Jordan “JP” Phillips-Winkler Kids Zone Site Leader 
 

"But Jesus called for them, saying, 'Permit the children to come to Me, and do not 
hinder them, for the kingdom of God belongs to such as these. Truly I say to 
you, whoever does not receive the kingdom of God like a child will not enter it 

at all.'" Luke 18:16-17 

Pembina Valley Bible Camp will be holding our annual camp festival 

TODAY Sunday, Sept 14. The site will be open from 2-7pm. We will be 

running activities from 2-5pm with a BBQ by donation from 5-6pm . 

The 15th annual Pembina Valley Bible Camp Ride a Thon will be 

taking on Saturday, September 20th. For more info please call 1-204-

246-2008 or check out our website: pembinavalleybiblecamp.com 

You are invited to a Fundraising Celebration Gala for Tabor Home on 
Oct.4th, 2014, at the Morden Access Event Centre. For more information 

and tickets please contact Joyce Elias at 
204- 822-3835. 

Children’s Camps International invites you to their 
Annual Fundraising Banquets!  Mark your calendars for Sun, 

Sept 28
th
, 5:30 and Mon, Sept 29

th
, 6:30 at the Winkler 

Mennonite Brethren Church, 120 Pineview Drive.  On the 

menu is pizza and chicken!  Tickets are free but space is 

limited.  Please call the CCI office at 331-4003 or email 

info@ccicamps.com. 

9:30 am Sunday School        10:40 am Worship Service 

Song Leader Ken letkeman 
Pianist Rosemarie Friesen 
Electric Piano Heather Dyck 

 

Call to Worship Gerry Hoeppner 
 

Announcements & Offering 
Offertory Lindsey Hildebrand 

 

Worship in Singing 
 

Special Number Ernie Unrau 
 

Testimony about Cell Group – Andy Schmidt 
 

Scripture Reading Hebrews 10:19-39 
Message “Growing a Community that is faithful to 

God” Pastor Peter Redekopp 
 

Communion 
 

Closing Song and Benediction 

Morning Worship Service Sept 14, 2014 

The Sunday School Department is still in need of 3 teachers to 

start in October.  These are all half-time teaching 

opportunities (teaching every other month). 

1 teacher needed to teach age 5 
2 teachers needed to teach age 7&8 

Please contact Heather Dyck for more information, or to 

volunteer for this rewarding service opportunity! 



This Week’s Events: 
 

Mon Sept 15th, 7pm Junior youth parent meeting.  
 

Wed Sept 17th, 7:30pm Senior youth Bible Study 
Snack Dorli & Stephanie 
 

We are looking for a male and female youth leader 
for senior youth. If interested please talk to 
Pastor Trevor 
 

Next Sunday Pastor Peter Redekopp 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For Bulletin announcements this week please call Vanessa at 362-7906 or 

email: vanessa-k7@hotmail.com by Thursday, 8:00 p.m. Thank You! 

Missionary of the week: Whitney Belovicz, Teacher at U.E. Villa Nueva 

On behalf of the mission board, as well as OM Russia, we would like 

to say a huge thank you to all who contributed to the fundraiser 

lunch on July 6
th
 for Jenya & Yulia.  They, as well as the other 

Russian families on the OM team were overwhelmed with the support 

and encouragement they received. All of the donations given went 

directly to Jenya and Yulia.  They, in return, decided to use these 

funds to complete a kitchen project in the church that was just built 

there, and then split the remaining support evenly among the three 

main missionary families in Russia. Praise God for the generosity of 

the church and the work that is being done in Russia. Please continue 

to pray for the OM Russian missionaries as they fulfill God’s will.  

Many, many, thanks once again from all of the OM Russia 

Missionaries. 

Ladies Fellowship Camp & Bible School Sponsorship forms available 

on back bulletin board.  Please return forms to Melissa Klassen-

mailbox #72 

Baby Dedication is being planned for Oct 26th.  If you are 

interested in dedicating your child please contact Pastor 

Peter at peterredekopp@gmail.com 

Adult Sunday School meets every Sunday at 9:30 in the dining 

hall.  Come join us for fellowship followed by a 10 minute 

devotional at 10 am.  All adults are welcome. 

Coffee will be served. 

Ladies’ Fellowship Kick-Off -- Pot-Luck Supper 
~Come  and get re-acquainted with one another in an evening of fun, 

food and fellowship Tuesday, September 30
th

 at 6:30 at the church. 
~Bring a casserole, salad or dessert to contribute to the pot-luck 
~Come prepared to share about your summer 
~All ladies’ are welcome!! 

The Young Married's kick-off event is scheduled for Sun, Sept 
21st at 7pm at Tom & Karen's place (22 Durum Cresent, 
Winkler).  All those couples married ten years or less are invited 
to come for an evening of food, fellowship, and discussion of the 
upcoming bible study year.  Please bring a dessert (last names A-K) 
or appetizer (last names L-Z) to share with the group. 

Looking forward to another great year! 
Nathan & Rosemarie Friesen 
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